
Vanita Seth 
 

Dear Director Henderson,
I want you to include the exact location of the application site in the upcoming statewide pesticide
notification system.
I live in Santa Cruz County, where two-thirds of all pesticides by pounds are banned in the
European Union. If you won't protect our communities up to world standards, the least you can do
is give us a heads up as to exactly where these highly hazardous pesticides are applied, so we can
try to take precautions to protect our loved ones.
Sincerely,
Vanita Seth


